Sacred Heart Str. Sec. School

Chandigarh

Date : 11.02.2021

Dear parents

The need of the hour has compelled us to bank to a large extent on technology to
stay connected with one another. This has increased our children's internet time.
Resultantly, we have to step up our alertness and supervise our children's net
access.

Net, as we all know, is a double edged sword. On one hand, where it has added
value to our lives, it has also exposed our children to undesirable content. They
are at an impressionable age, are sensitive and prone to influence. If left
unattended, they may fall victim to the vices in the environment.

Kindly do not leave your children unattended when they access the net. Supervise
the content they watch and counsel them as we do, to be careful. In case you are
preoccupied, please ensure that someone responsible is with them. If need be
kindly lock the apps which are not necessary for your child to access for her

studies.

It is our duty to shield our children and guide them constantly. Let's do it together.
Let's keep our little ones safe.
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